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Tami Sleeman, Chief of Police


PRESS RELEASE 

On Saturday, March 23, 2024, at approximately 2:40am, the Hancock Police Department was dispatched to the 300 blk of Hancock Street by the Negaunee Regional Dispatch after receiving a 911 call of a person being assaulted.  
Law Enforcement from the following agencies responded, Hancock Police Department, Houghton Police Department, Houghton County Sheriff’s Office, Michigan State Police, MTU Public Safety, Mercy EMS and the Michigan State Police Forensic Lab out of Marquette, MI.  
Responding officers located two individuals who were transported to UP Health System, Portage. 
This in an on-going investigation into a violent domestic assault.  
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